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Date: 07/02/2020
Subject: NPA-201/NPB-101 Obsolescence Notice
To: Our Customers

On 12/04/2019, Amphenol Advanced Sensors sent out a production warning notice (NPA-201 and
NPB-101) to all customers and distributors this was advising our lead-times were expected to go
beyond 52 weeks due to a change in manufacturing location, it was suggested that stock/safety stock
orders should be placed by 1/31/20.

Unfortunately, due to circumstances out of our control relating to supply chain and lack of supplier
support issue we have to discontinue our NPA 201 and NPB 101 product as of 6/30/2020. We will
accept new order for these products on first come first serve basis till 08/15/2020. Please be advised
that new orders are Non-Cancellable & Non-Returnable. We only have limited stock available.

Your business is important to Amphenol Advanced Sensors and we remain committed to delivering
latest technology to meet your sensor application requirements. We will be launching a new enhanced
performance barometric pressure sensor soon. Keep in touch.

We very much appreciate your support and acceptance. Any further question please contact your
Amphenol Account Manager.

Thank you,

Jitendra Patil
Product Line Manager

M+1 510 688 8205
E Jitendra.Patil@Amphenol-Sensors.com
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